St. Peter's Primary School



Head of School: Samantha McAtear Email: smcatear@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk Cherry Tree Close, Bromyard, Herefordshire, HR7 4UY Tel: 01885 483237 Email: admin@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk

Friday 26th April 2024

Dear Parents / Carers,

I wanted to let you know that the Governors and Trustees have appointed Mrs Samantha Nash to the post of Acting Deputy Headteacher from September. Mrs Nash will work closely with Mrs Yarnold as the Head of School from September in delivering the continued good work of the staff and school as well as no doubt many new and exciting initiatives when they formally take up their posts.

I am sure you will join me in wishing Mrs Nash the very best for her appointment.

We will shortly begin the process of recruiting the final member of the St. Peter's SLT, an Acting Assistant Headteacher. We will look to conclude that appointment over the next few weeks and at the latest by half term. This will then allow us to move forward with planning for September.

We will keep you fully informed throughout the process, and can I take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support, the staff and I appreciate it greatly.

Best wishes,

Mr. M Farmer

Executive Headteacher/CEO Three Counties Academy Trust





